DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

HEADQUARTERS 354TH AIGHTER WING (ACC)
MYRTLE BEACH AIR FORCE BASE, SOUTH CAROLINA

Hugh Oldham 9 June 1992
304 Lyonswood Drive
Anderson, SC 29624

Dear Hugh,

This letter is to thank you for the outstanding job you did at

our airshow on 3 June...what a big difference you made towards
its success.

Enclosed 1is a check for $100.00 and the Panther patch you re-
quested. I would have liked to up your fee on our initial contact
however, money was tight as usual. As it turned out, we had a
little extra so consider it a bonus for your work.

I don't know what Myrtle Beach will do next year for an airshow

but you are highly recommended by myself and others...maybe you
will hear from thenmn.

Thanks again for the great narration and best wishes on vyour
continued success.

Sincerely,

==

TOM A. ESSIG, Lt Col, USAF
1992 Air Show Director
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